
SENIOR SCHOOL PARENT WEBINAR

Cyber 
Safety 
for Families
Protecting children in their digital worlds is an ever-
evolving task for Australian families. Now more 
than ever parents are looking for guidance in how 
to manage screen time and navigate the world of 
games and social media. 
We are therefore pleased to help our parent 
community by offering a crucial and engaging 
education session with ySafe, Australia’s leading 
provider of cyber safety education. This practical, 
strategy-rich session will cover the most important 
points that all families need to know about online 
safety, covering key information about social media 
and gaming, screen time recommendations and 
step-by-step instructions on how to set up a cyber 
safe home for kids of all ages.

If you’ve ever struggled with getting your kids off 
their games and into bed, worried about the content 
of the games that they are playing or felt concerned 
that your child was spending too much time in the 
digital world, this workshop is for you!
Please register for this event by following the link 
below. This is an important school event for all 
parents to attend.

WHEN: 7PM – 8PM, WEDNESDAY 26 MAY
REGISTER FOR THIS ONLINE WEBINAR AT  
FAMILYZONE.ZOOM.US/WEBINAR/REGISTER/WN_G9AEFAHCTDWQL104THSE9W


